
 

                   

                   Welcome to 2019 
                        How can we support and help the children at St Joseph’s Home 

2019 will be a busy year for St Joseph’s and donors and supporters will be presented with 

many opportunities to be part of giving back to the children at SJH! 

Invitation: Become one of our regular supporters for this year: 

HOW you can help 

 Adopt a bed programme: Monthly or annual contributions 

 28 February: Join our special campaign to collect wipes and save water   
 1 July- 30 September:  Happy Nappy campaign, incorporating Mandela Day: We 

invite corporates (CSI and CSR projects), schools, parishes and individuals to give back 

& be part of our Happy Nappy Campaign 

 Food parcel support: May 2019 and November 2019 

 Toiletries support: Throughout the year 

 Support our 2019 Stellenberg Open Days event in aid of raising funds for the shortfall of 

three beds: November 2019. Dates to be announced.     

 Become part of our volunteer programme: Ongoing. 

 

 



Other interesting options: 
 Consider us in your Will or add us to your current Will 

 Living Bequest: Consider us as your Charity of Choice at the end of your financial tax year- we 

are both NGO and PBO registered 

 BBBEE scorecard: We are registered and can assist you gaining your points. 

Please visit our website www.stjosephshome.org.za for more news and appeals, 

OR 

Phone Alrika Hefers at 021-9340352 

Or e-mail her at alrika@stjosephshome.org.za. 

 

                        Be part of St Joseph’s! 


